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To: Mark Kelly, Assistant Superintendent of Human Resources Santa Monica Malibu 
Unified School District  

From: Sarah Braff, President SMMCTA 
Date: November 7, 2017 
RE: 2017/2018 Contract Negotiation for SMMCTA  

This proposal is submitted for purposes of informing the public pursuant to Government 
Code Section 3547. The Santa Monica Malibu Classroom Teachers Association/CTA 
requests that the Santa Monica Malibu Unified School District Board of Education 
present this proposal at the regularly scheduled School Board meeting on November 2, 
2017.  

The Collective Bargaining Agreement is subject to negotiations at this time. The union 
proposes to negotiate the following Articles and related Appendices: As agreed at the last 
bargaining process, we will open salary, benefits plus two articles:  

Article VI- Assigned Days and Hours of Work Article VIII - Class Size  

We also look forward to hearing from you in a timely manner regarding potential dates. It 
is the Association’s desire to complete negotiations prior to the end of the school year 
which would be in compliance with the statutes requiring the parties to complete 
negotiations before the District is required to submit its budget to the County.  

For the Association,  

Sarah Braff President SMMCTA  

CC: SMMCTA Executive Board 
SMMCTA Negotiation Team, 
Penny Sevoian, CTA Regional UniServ Director  

	


